Summit View Water Works, LLC
PO Box 7224
Kennewick, WA 99336
509-735-2151


October 8, 2018

Mark L Johnson
Executive Director
WUTC

Mr. Johnson,

	Summit View Water Works has complete its rate case preparation. Please find attached revised tariff pages #22, #23, and #24 to accompany the UTC staff recommended rate increases being presented to the commission later this month.

On behalf of Summit View Water Works,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Michele Coyne,Controller
Summit View Water Works, LLC
